
July 2nd
Meeting Highlights

Thank you for a great Community Day 2024!

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=c1b77123-9d4f-4e8d-8280-d04a7bdb98d5


General News

The Board has entered into a contract with Caplea Studio Architects to
provide design work for upcoming improvements planned for the
Community Center funded by ARPA dollars. 

The Stark County Health Department will be spraying for mosquitos on
Wednesday, July 17th and Thursday, July 18th.



Canton Township Fire Department
Safety Day 2024

Saturday, September 21st
1pm-4pm

Yard Waste Update

We could use your help and vigilance in keeping costs in check!

If you utilize the Yard Waste Site and see any of the items pictured
occurring, please relay the time and day so video recordings and card gate
access records may be reviewed.

♻️ Card sharing with other households is prohibited

♻️ Utilizing dump trucks and dump trailers is prohibited

♻️ Dropping off oversized or prohibited yard waste violates your agreement
for access

Decades of grant subsidized funding of Canton Township’s Yard Waste Site



operation (having allowed access to remain free) ended with 2024 marking
the first year of privatized operation. After final set-up investment, user fees
fund operations. The township General Fund is not a funding source for this
operation.

A best guesstimate of the number of passes that may be sold combined with
average use of the site and related hauling/administrative costs resulted in a
$40/pass first year user fee. Following review of current container run rates,
it is becoming evident usage is likely to exceed and possibly far exceed user
fee revenue by conclusion of the year. To that end, Canton Township
remains committed to doing everything possible to control costs and this
includes revoking access for anyone not abiding by the terms and conditions
agreed to. 

More importantly, eliminating prohibited usage this year will help the
township establish a more accurate and expense offsetting card access pass
fee for 2025.

Public Works Department

The Board approved a product purchase recommended by the Public Works
Department intended for coating brick surfaces that will help thwart graffiti in



an amount not to exceed $1,400 from Phipps. The product will be applied to all
new structure brick at Faircrest Park. 

Zoning Department

The Board declared the following properties as a nuisance as deemed by the
Zoning Director, and order them abated per Ohio Revised Code 505.173
and/or 505.86 and/or 505.87.4. 5213 Ridge Ave SE, 4204 Dueber Ave SW,
518 Aultmont Ave NW , 1125 Brant Ave NW for trash and debris. 4003 4th
St NE for tires, 615 Carrolldale Ave SE for unsecure structure.
   
The Board approved the Fiscal Officer to sign letter to Stark County Auditor
requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for lawn maintenance/high grass nuisance
assessment on (17) parcels 1302820, 1312336, 1380055, 1380056, 1305244,
1304876, 1304875, 1303300, 1303301, 1302764, 1305576, 1307734,
1305099, 1303096, 1301441, 1400626 and 1307798totaling: $8,650.00

As of the 6/18 meeting, 153 letters have been sent for high grass nuisance
notification. The township has mowed 41 properties. An assessment is then
placed on the tax duplicate.

The Board of Zoning Appeals will conduct a public meeting on Monday, July
22nd at 7pm to hear the following appeals:

2145 Gambrinus Ave SW- Parcel No. 10016867- B3- Commercial
Applicant is seeking a forty (40) foot variance to the north side yard for
control building in a B3- Commercial District.

3419 Lincoln St E- Parcel No. 1303402- RR- Rural Residential
Applicant is seeking a five (5) foot variance to rear yard for a carport in a
RR-Residential District.

226 Glynhaven Ave SE- Parcel No. 1300780- RR- Rural Residential
Applicant is seeking a forty (40) foot variance to the front yard for a primary
dwelling in a RR- Residential District.

Community Center



Upcoming Board Meetings

*Next Regular Trustee Meeting will be held on
Tuesday, July 23rd*

Regular Meetings are held the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month at
6:00 p.m. at the Administration Office (4711 Central Ave SE).

Canton Township
4711 Central Avenue, S.E. Canton, Ohio 44707

(330) 484-2501 Phone| (330) 484-2556 Fax
Office Hours: Monday- Friday 8:00am-3:00pm ​

Elected Officials
Board President: Keith Hochadel

Vice President: Mark Shaffer
Member: Christopher Nichols

Fiscal Officer: John Ring
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